
TOWN OF HARTLAND MONTHLY MEETING
APRIL 13, 2010

TOWN OFFICIALS PRESENT:
• CHAIRMAN ROBERT WOLDT
• CLERK ROY BRODHAGEN
• TREASURER JENNY MITCHELL
• SUPERVISOR FRANK HELLER
• SUPERVISOR JAY TESCHKE

MEETING ATTENDEES:
• Norm Eger
• Rick Fink
• Kevin Watermolen
• Bill Dittman
• Jim Vandenbrook
• Matt Maroszek

CALL TO ORDER:
The monthly town board meeting of the Town of Hartland held on Tuesday,
APRIL 13, 2010 was called to order by the Town Chairman, Robert Woldt at 7
pm in the Town of Hartland town hall.

MEETING NOTICES:
Chairman verified with Clerk that proper postings had been done at the Shawano
Leader, Town Hall, corners of N. Highline / Townline Road and S. Highline / E.
Slab City Road

MINUTES:
Clerk read minutes from the March monthly meeting. Jay Teschke made motion
to approve minutes and Frank Heller seconded.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Payment of Bills:
Frank Heller made a motion to approve payment of accounts, check numbers
8276-8296 totaling $31,524.44. Jay Teschke seconded the motion, motion
carried.
Financial Report:
! April Income $32,665.43
! April Expenses $31,524.44
! End of April Balance $146,250.61

ZONING COMMITTEE
No report.

FIRE COMMISSION
Meeting was held March 18th. Discussion was held regarding the Mutual Aid Box Alarm
System (MABAS). Motion by Radloff, second by Heller, to present to the Bonduel
Village Board and the Town of Hartland Board a letter of intent to join the MABAS for
Shawano County. Motion carried. Discussion was held regarding FEMA grant
application. Motion by Simon, second by Heller, to allow Fire Chief Robbie Woldt to
apply to FEMA for a grant for SCBA units. Motion carried.



FIRE DEPARTMENT
Board members signed MABAS agreement as presented. This will allow for the
coordination of fire protection and EMS services in the event of a large scale
emergency, natural disaster or man-made catastrophe.

MISCELLANEOUS
Frank made a motion, seconded by Jay, to pay the SPYRT club $1600 for cleaning up
the roadside ditches.

Brief discussion was held over Shawano County’s implementation of septic treatment
tank maintenance program. The County will begin sending out notification letters to all
towns requiring completion of a maintenance form.

Gerald Schmidt had contacted Bob regarding cutting the roadside ditches again this
year. Frank stated that Matt Maroszek could also do it and Matt then explained his
equipment he uses. Discussion was held over splitting up the township and having
Schmidt do half and Maroszek the other half. Agreement was had to do so and Slab
City Road would be the dividing point.

ADJOURNMENT
After no further business was presented, motion was made by Frank Heller and
seconded by Jay Teschke to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm.


